
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NORTH COAST UNIFIED AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

 

Public Notice is hereby given in accordance with California Health & Safety Code, Section 
40131 that the Governing Board of Directors for the North Coast Unified Air Quality 
Management District (District) will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, April 29, 2024, at 
2:00 PM to consider adopting the proposed Fiscal Year 2024-25 District Budget.   
 
A public comment period will follow the initial Hearing. Oral and written testimony should 
be directed to the District’s Governing Board at the Public Hearing.  Written comments 
may be sent to the NCUAQMD, 707 L St., Eureka, CA 95501, attention Ms. Erin Squire, 
Clerk of the Board, or emailed to support@ncuaqmd.org. 
 
The Public Hearing will continue until Thursday, May 16, 2024, at 10:00 AM where the 
NCUAQMD Governing Board may vote to adopt the FY 2024-25 District Budget; and will 
be held at the District offices at 707 L Street, Eureka, CA 95501. 
 
Copies of this notice, and the proposed FY 2024-25 District Budget will be available for 
viewing beginning Friday, March 29, 2024, at the District office, or by visiting the District’s 
website (www.ncuaqmd.org). 
 
The meeting rooms are ADA accessible. Accommodations and access to NCUAQMD 
meetings for people with special needs must be requested of the Clerk in advance of the 
meeting. 
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